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March 13, 1967

To the National Executive Committee:

We feel we have incorrectly called our document a draft
resolution on antiwar work. It is actually a criticism of the
NEC draft and our work in the past period. We are in agreement
with the general line of the NEC draft and were at the time we
wrote our document. We were incorrect to submit our serious
criticisms in the form of a counterresolution. We do not be-
lieve our criticisms constitute a counterline. However we
feel our criticisms are necessary to clarify and concretize the
general line of the NEC draft.

We believe that discussion of our criticisms is so important
that we intend to request the convention to give us equal time.

As of this date we have —eceived no copies of cur document
or the NEC reply.

We request that copies of this letter be sent to the locals
as quickly as possible,

John Barzman

Stephen Chase
Eloise Meseke
Linda Sherrill

RECEIVED MARCH 14, 1967



